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Notice of Public Hearing: Duluth Public Utilities Commission to hold public hearing regarding proposed sanitary
sewer rate increases

 

 

[DULUTH, MN] The Duluth Public Utilities Commission will hold a public hearing regarding proposed sanitary sewer rate
increases on Tuesday, August 16, 2022 at 5:15 p.m. in City Council Chambers (411 W 1st St, Room 300). The purpose of this
public hearing will be to explain the proposed 3.5% increases to the sanitary sewer variable rates for the years 2023 and 2024
and to receive comments from the public regarding the proposed changes. The public hearing will be held at the
commencement of the regular Commission meeting.

 

The Commission’s agenda can be found online at https://duluthmn.gov/boards-commissions/duluth-public-utilities-
commission/. Please note that all public comment is considered Public Data.
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